
 
 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING PROJECT 

Avenue J-12 and 50th Street West Site Improvements, 
Well No. 4-91 

 

Los Angeles County Public Works is committed to fostering vibrant and resilient 

communities and supporting community wellness by providing reliable, high-quality water 

to Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 40 customers.  Public Works will be 

finalizing the design for a new groundwater well in your neighborhood.    

 

The new groundwater well will be constructed at the Avenue J-12 and 50th Street West 

well site, in the City of Lancaster.  Public Works will construct other associated 

improvements including a retention basin and security fencing around the site. The project 

will improve sustainability, water system reliability, and ensure the health and safety of 

the local community. 

 

Project construction is planned between Fall of 2025 and Winter of 2026.   Construction 

activities will take place from Monday through Friday, between 7:00 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. 

except during drilling of the well, a continuous operation. Temporary noise, localized 

vibrations, and minimal traffic impacts are expected during construction. 

 

 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PROJECT LIMITS 

 

 
 

For additional project information, click here for the project fact sheet or contact the 
Project Manager Abid Chowdhry at (626) 975-3752, Monday through Thursday between 
7 a.m. and 5 p.m. or by email at achowdhry@pw.lacounty.gov. 
 
For after-hours emergencies, please contact: Public Works 24-hour Dispatch Center at 
(800) 675-HELP (4357). 
 
Media inquiries may be directed to pio@pw.lacounty.gov or call Dispatch Center. 
 
For reasonable ADA and Title VI accommodations, interpreting services, and materials 
in other languages, please contact Public Works at (626) 979-5333. 

https://dpw.lacounty.gov/GIS/ProjectsMap/Home/iKGoogleStreetView?project_ID=WWD4004057&printable=1

